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Etobicoke York Community Council 

City Clerk’s Office 

Main Floor, Etobicoke Civic Centre 

399 The West Mall 

Toronto, Ontario 

M9C 2Y2 

 

Re: Application for Fence Exemption – 145 Judson Street 

 

Dear Council Members, 

The Mimico Residents Association (MRA) has been following the issue of ML Ready Mix concrete 
batching facility located on two sites on Judson Street (#’s 29 and 145) and its effects on the immediate 
community for the last year.   

The major concern of the MRA is that this business continues to disregard City policies, by-laws and 
permits.  The City allowed this facility to set up an operation without any regard for the residents that 
live 50 feet from this operation.  The company now wants an exemption for a fence they have already 
been asked to remove. By approving this application you are setting a standard for businesses that 
disregard the standards that are set to protect the people that are most vulnerable around them.  

We ask that you deny the application for a Fence Exemption. 

We remain committed to promoting the quality of residential and economic life in and around the 
Mimico area.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Kyra Trainor, President 

Mimico Residents Association 

 

Cc: Mark Grimes; Peter Milczyn; Rob Ford 


